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Reminders and Announcements 

Monday, Jan 6 @8:25am:  Monday Morning 
All-School Prayer in the Auditorium 

Jan 16 @6:30pm:  Preschool / Kindergarten 
Open House.  Childcare provided.  Please 
share the event with your friends! 

Mon, Jan 20:  MLK Day - NO SCHOOL

Thur, Jan 23:  Parent’s Club Meeting

Friday Jan 24:  Kick off to Magazine Sales

Sun, Jan 26:  Kick-off to Catholic Schools 
Week, All School Open House 10:00-12:30pm

Mon, Jan 27 @10:00am:  School Tours for 
Prospective Parents

Wed, Jan 29 9:30am:  CSW Mass for Catholic 
Schools Week, followed by 10:30am 
Grandparents Brunch in the Auditorium

Fri, Jan 31 6:30pm:  International Festival in 
the Auditorium

Don’t forget about SCRIP!  Scrip team sells 
between mass on Sundays.  Look for them 
right next to the DONUT TABLE!  :)

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

New Friends, Martin Luther King Jr,  
and Catholic Schools Week 

Happy New Year!  We hope everyone had a peaceful 
and restorative vacation.  The P3’s are such an eager 
and curious group.  We are sure they are ready to come 
to school and get back into the swing of things!   

We are excited to welcome new student, Ryan Yandl, to 
the P3 classroom!  Some of you may already know the 
Yandl family, as Ryan’s big brother André is in Mrs. 
Eaton’s Kindergarten class.  We are feeling doubly 
blessed this week, as St. Luke will also welcome a new 
group of Korean students into the upper grades on 
Monday.  Our wonderful school continues to grow and 
thrive!  

Throughout the month of January, we will focus on the 
peaceful work of Martin Luther King, Jr., which couples 
nicely with our IB Attribute, “Principled”.  The latter part 
of January will bring “Catholic Schools Week”, which 
gives us the opportunity to celebrate our school and 
parish, our students and community, and family.  

We have so much to be grateful for.  Let’s get to it!

The IB Attribute for 
January is: Principled.  “We 
are honest and fair.  We do 

the right thing.”

  


